
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 

HI Contact: Denielle Giordano  
dgiordano@pumps.org  

(862) 242-5778  
 
 

 Hydraulic Institute Announces Cooperative Partnership with  
Turbomachinery Laboratory at Texas A & M  

 
 
Parsippany, NJ, May 12, 2021 – The Hydraulic Institute is pleased to announce a partnership with the 
Turbomachinery Laboratory at Texas A&M that will facilitate cooperative efforts in promoting professional 
workforce development and research activities on a global level.  

This partnership has unique strengths and focus areas that complement the mission of the Hydraulic Institute. 
These strengths include developing continuing education programs for industry practitioners to improve their 
working knowledge, conducting investigations where supplemental research is needed, and expanding the body 
of knowledge in attempt to move the pump industry forward.   

Executive Director, Michael Michaud, has worked with the Turbomachinery Laboratory for the past few years 
to provide additional benefits to our membership. “We have worked on an informal basis before to promote 
each other’s programs and develop some ideas of where we can expand activities in the future.  This partnership 
now enables us to look toward creating additional benefits for both organizations and enhance our services to 
the pump industry.” 
 
Turbo Lab Director of Global and Corporate Partnerships, Greg Gammon, has worked over the past few years 
to develop a relationship with HI that focuses on broadening access to knowledge for engineers and technicians 
working with rotating equipment systems.   

“Turbo Lab has worked with HI on an informal basis for several years, and through these interactions we have 
recognized an opportunity to combine our strengths in order to better serve the interests of the pump industry,” 
said Gammon.  

This partnership will benefit both organizations through expansion of cooperative marketing efforts, as well as 
identifying where new cooperative programs can be established, both technically and geographically. 

 
* * * 

About the Hydraulic Institute (HI) 
 
The Hydraulic Institute (HI) centers the pump industry around excellence and efficiency to power everyday life. 
HI’s mission is to advance the pump manufacturing industry by becoming the world’s resource for pumping 
solutions and advancements in the industry by: Addressing Pump Systems, Developing Standards, Expanding 
Knowledge and Resources, Educating the Marketplace and Advocating for the Industry.  
 
For more information on the Hydraulic Institute, visit www.pumps.org. If you no longer wish to receive press 
releases from the Hydraulic Institute, please email your request to optout@pumps.org. 
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